THE UNIVERSITY OF NEBRASKA MEDICAL CENTER
’ 42ND AND DEWEY AVENUE
OMAHA, NEBRASKA 68105

October 23, 1974

Henry Bl#éckburn, M.D.

School of Public Health

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry:

I am sorry to be so tardy about getting these back to you, but things
have been wild around here. I am enclosing Xerox copies of your original
illustrations. The original figures themselves are at the publisher.

I hope that this will confirm that the figures may be used.

The book is going well., Futura is projecting a publication date of about
January 1. The title has been changed to Practical Management of Hypertension.
Drs. Eliot and Wolf thought that this would be a better title, more deserip-
tive of the contents. I concur.

Hope you are well and happy. I always enjoy your cheery voice when you call.
Keep in touch and if there's anything else I can help with, please yell.
I will send along the page proofs as soon as they arrive here.

Best personal regards,

Kristan Roskoski
Editorial Assistant
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